## WEATHERFIELD ACADEMY

Headteacher: Mr J Selmes

Tel/Fax: 01582 605632

E-mail: school@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk

Brewers Hill Road Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1AF

8<sup>th</sup> September 2023

## Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians

At the end of the first week, I would like to thank you for the positive comments which have been passed through to staff. Looking ahead, we are aiming to establish routines and structures that will help all the pupils strive in their learning, as well socially and emotionally. As with most new structures, this will take time and there will be some areas that need attention and communication between tutors and yourselves as parents/carers, this is essential.

I am asking all teaching staff to establish clear routines of communication with you. This means through different forums, emails, telephone calls etc, whichever is the best one that works for you, so that any minor issues can be dealt with quickly and efficiently. I hope this can be established and in place during the next week.

## After School Clubs

Mr Samm's after school club returns on Monday 11th September and will run every Monday and Wednesday throughout the school year. The club includes activities such as cooking, farming and, of course, football! It runs from 3.10pm-5.10pm and costs £8 per session, for further information please email <a href="mailto:msamm@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk">msamm@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk</a>.

## Assemblies

Every Friday we have a celebration assembly, where we come together as a school to highlight good work and successes at all levels. Occasionally, we also celebrate achievements out of school. If you have anything during the coming year that you feel warrants a celebration in front of the whole school, please let me know via my email or the Academy Office.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Selmes Head Teacher

> A company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, number 07939260 Weatherfield Academy is a Registered Charity, number 0106025162

















